FOR PRIMARY SCHOOLS
Dear Parent,
We are switching to SCOPAY for online payments

We are writing to inform you that [School Name] has decided to switch our online payments system to SCOPAY. We will be using SCOPAY for: [delete as appropriate]
· Dinner money payments and booking meals

· Breakfast club and after school club payments and bookings

· School trip and event payments, bookings and forms
· Booking parents’ evening appointments

· Ordering products, e.g. books, stationery and uniform
Switching to SCOPAY brings a lot of benefits for you: 

· Download the free SCOPAY app - it’s easy to use.

· One parent/guardian account can be used for multiple children – even siblings in different schools which also use SCOPAY. 
· Many payment options - including debit or credit cards, GooglePay, ApplePay and PayPoint. 
· All payments are secure - the system is FCA Approved.
· Easily view your balances and payment history, including payments made in school.
· Set up alerts for a number of different things – e.g. when an account balance drops below a certain amount. 
We understand you may be concerned that switching to this new system could cause upheaval, but it is quick and easy to sign up and start using SCOPAY. We will write to you again shortly, with instructions on how to get started.
Yours faithfully
---

FOR SECONDARY SCHOOLS
Dear Parent,

We are switching to SCOPAY for online payments

I am writing to inform you that [School Name] has decided to switch its online payments system to SCOPAY. We will be using SCOPAY for: [delete as appropriate]
· Cashless catering top-ups
· School trip and event payments, bookings and forms

· Ordering products, e.g. books, stationery and uniform
Switching to SCOPAY brings a lot of benefits for the school, and also, for you: 

· SCOPAY has a great, free mobile app, so it’s easy to use your account anytime, anywhere.

· Siblings can be managed through a single parent/guardian account – even those in other schools which also use SCOPAY.

· A child can be linked to multiple parent/guardian accounts, so each parent/guardian has their own log-in details.

· You can use a variety of payment methods, including debit or credit cards, GooglePay, ApplePay and PayPoint. [PayPoint only available if school opts in - delete as appropriate]

· All payments are safe, as the system is FCA Approved.

· You can easily view your balances and payment history, including payments made in school.

· You can set up alerts for a number of different things – e.g. when an account balance drops below a certain amount. 
I understand you may be concerned that switching to this new system could cause upheaval, but it is quick and easy to sign up and start using SCOPAY, and the benefits are great, both for parents and the school. We will write to you again shortly, with instructions on how to get started.

Yours faithfully,

---

